Dear Choir Parents and Students:

The Swallow Singers Club will begin meeting this Friday and next Monday. The Swallow Singers is made up of 5th through 8th grade students that love to sing and perform. (Students do <u>not</u> have to be a member of the choir to be in the club.) They will practice from 3:20 to 4:30 various Mondays and Fridays throughout the year. The following are the performances that they can be involved in. Students do not have to be in all three performances.

Breakfast with Santa on the morning of Saturday December 9, 2017 (8:15-10:30) and Winter Choir Concert Dec 5, 2017

- There will be 8 rehearsals (Oct 13, 16, 23 Nov 3, 10, 17, Dec 1, 4, 8) for this performance.
- Students will sing Christmas carols as a choir using books. Students do not have to memorize the songs. Students may opt to perform solos or small group songs. These will need the approval of Mrs. Calbaum. Students will audition during rehearsals.

Cabaret Concert on Monday May 14, 2018 (6:30)

- There will be 8 rehearsals TBA (Mondays or Fridays) for this performance.
- Students will sing and dance to 1 or 2 songs from various decades.

Please sign the permission slip below if your child is interested in joining the Swallow Singers and have your child return it to the choir room. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,	
Laurie Calbaum	
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>	·>>>>>>>
My son/daughterh understand that my child needs to be picked up	
My son/daughter will take part in the following	performances along with rehearsals.
Breakfast with Santa on December 9	
Cabaret Concert on May 14	
(Parent Signature)	n 1 a
Parent Email:	

calbauml@swallowschool.org

^{*}If you have any questions don't hesitate to ask.